
From: Carl Sobocinski <carl@table301.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2014 2:12:24 PM
Subject: RE: Governor Haley Picture

Katherine,

Tomorrow anytime is fine, even if it's last minute. I am pretty sure Duane
Parrish and his wife are staying and joining the dinner.

Thanks,
Carl

Carl Sobocinski
Table 301 Restaurants
864-232-7007
www.table301.com
www.euphoriagreenville.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 1:18 PM
To: Carl Sobocinski
Subject: RE: Governor Haley Picture

Carl,
It's great to hear from you. I will be traveling with the Governor for
tomorrow's event. Dinner sounds fantastic however we are still finalizing
the schedule.
Can I confirm dinner plans tomorrow morning?
Thanks,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Sobocinski [mailto:carl@table301.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 5:27 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Governor Haley Picture

Katherine,

I hope this note finds you well. I am in Charleston for our NRA (not
rifle:-)) winter board meeting. As you know the Governor will be addressing
our group on Thursday night and I was hoping that if you will be joining her
that we'd have a chance to catch up. Not knowing your schedule and if you'll 
have to return with her as soon as the speech is given, I wanted to invite 
you to join me for the dinner after her address. Let me know if your
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schedule will allow and if you'd like to. Either way I hope to see you
Thursday.

Regards,

Carl

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 5, 2013, at 1:56 PM, "Veldran, Katherine"
<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Carl,
> I hope this email finds you doing well.
> Attached is the picture of you and Governor Haley - GREAT PICTURE! 
> I have a copy signed for you. What is your mailing address?
> Hope business is good! I'll let you know the next time I'm in Greenville. 
> Take care,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
>
>
> <photo.JPG>
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